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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

South Bethlehem Historical Society Elects New Officers 

[SOUTH BETHLEHEM, PA   July 18, 2017]    The South Bethlehem Historical Society is 

pleased to announce newly elected Officers to the Board of Directors at their monthly 

meeting held Tuesday, July 11th, 2017, at the PPL Public Media Center at PBS39, Bethlehem, 

PA.  The newly elected are: 

Jessica L. Lee, President (re-elected having served from June 2017) 

Louis James, Vice-President 

Anne Evans, Secretary 

Maureen Dresen, Treasurer 

Returning Board members:  

Dr. Jane Berger, Thomas Carroll, Esq., David Delp, Don Elliott, Peggy Leith, Stacy Milo,  

John Ortwein, William Scheirer 

Advisory Board members: 

Dana Grubb, Kathryn B. Klein, Kenneth F. Raniere 

“I look forward to working with our board members moving forward. We have renewed 

excitement, ideas, and commitment from everyone that reinforces our mission.” 

### 

 

South Bethlehem Historical Society Mission:  
South Bethlehem Historical Society will preserve and make known the Second Chapter of Bethlehem's 

history 1850 forward, by focusing on the individuals, ethnic groups and material evidence which helped 

make possible the industrialization and growth of  South Bethlehem. 
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